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Dear Parent and Carers,   
 
                               During our computing lessons this term, we will be learning how to 
communicate and collaborate via email. In order to do this, your child will need to know their 
Google email address (e.g. tgates@burwellvillage.co.uk) and password. These are the details 
that they use to access homework on Google Classroom.  
 
By using the Google email, which was set up by the school, we are able to ensure the 
appropriate privacy settings are in place. We do not have access to the children’s passwords so 
please make sure they are able to recall this in school when necessary. 
 
King regards,  
 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Grant 
Computing teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


